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May Chamber Meeting 
Wednesday, May 8

12-1 pm

Leadership Sioux Center 
Graduation

Terrace View Event Center 
(note location)

Cost: $15

Meal catered by Blue Mountain

Please join us as we recognize the 
fifth-year graduates of Leadership 
Sioux Center and hear highlights 
of this year’s program.  

No RSVP required. 
All chamber members and their 
employees are invited to attend.

New Business Partner Awards

Past President and President Award
Josh Bowar & Amber Jaworski

Marv Hooyer & Dr. Jerry Van Es

Keynote speaker, Billy Riggs

SPIRIT OF 
COMMUNITY 
At the annual Spirit of 
Community event, we took 
time to award those who’ve 
gone above and beyond in 
our community.   
It is a great 
opportunity for us to
recognize individuals,
businesses and 
organizations that make 
Sioux Center a special place 
to live, work and grow. Thank 
you to all who attended!  It 
was a great evening of food, 
fun and laughs!

Chamber’s Spirit of Community Award
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS
Chamber Sponsored Events

WELCOME!
WE WARMLY WELCOME 
OUR NEW MEMBER!

HOMECOMING GRANT RECIPIENT

Compass Construction
Grant Stelling

664 7th Ave NW
Sioux Center, IA  51250

712-449-7134
compassconstruction.build@gmail.com

We are pleased to announce that Jessica Walvoort has been named as this year’s recipient of the 
Homecoming Grant.  Jessica will receive $6000, payable over four years, to assist with school loans. 

Jessica graduated from Dordt College in May 2018 and works as a Resource 
Teacher at Sioux Center Christian School.  "I am humbled and blessed to receive 
such a generous grant. It is an honor to be chosen from so many qualified 
applicants. I look forward to continuing to serve my community in the years to 
come," stated Jessica.  Among many other volunteer experiences, Jessica 
participated in OWLS Nest through the Sioux Center Public Library and she 
provides respite care for families who have students with special needs.  She is 
also active in her church, is actively assisting SCCS in welcoming Hispanic 
families to the school community and continues to look for opportunities to 
develop a bridge between the diverse cultures in Sioux Center.

“We were thrilled with the number and quality of applications we again received this year,” shares Barb Den 
Herder, Executive Director of the Sioux Center Chamber.  All applicants needed to meet the following 
criteria: has or will graduate from a two- or four-year college in 2017, 2018, or 2019; lived in the 51250 ZIP 
code when they graduated from high school; has accepted an offer for a position in Sioux Center; and has 
student debt more than $6000. Applicants were evaluated on their level of involvement in the community, 
their history of volunteer experience, and their interest in investing in our community.  “It was a very difficult 
decision, and all candidates are wonderful investments to our community.  We are fortunate to have this level 
of talent working in Sioux Center,” includes Den Herder.

MOUW MOTOR RIBBON CUTTING
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6-8 24
JUNE

JUNE

SIOUX  CENTER  CHAMBER  

BUSINESS  APPRECIATION  GOLF  EVENT

Monday, June 24, 2019 

The Ridge Golf Club 

Rain Date: July 1

Gear up for the 42nd Annual Sioux  

Center Chamber Business 

Appreciation Golf Event! We hope you 

can join us for a fun day filled with....

FREE Grilled Lunch

Prime Rib Dinner

Pin & Door Prizes

Team Photo Contest

Putting Contest with proceeds 

going to charity of winner's choice

New this year - Team Mulligans!

This is our opportunity to thank you for 

your business and contributions to the 

community and continued commitment 

to the Sioux Center Chamber!

18 HOLE SHOTGUN START

12:00 PM (Registration 11:00 AM) 

Perdue is providing a FREE grilled 

lunch before play

ENTRY FEE

$300/team or $75/player 

Green Fees, Golf Cart, Prime Rib 

Dinner, Hole & Door Prizes

SPONSORSHIP

Hole Sponsorship - $125 

Door Prize Sponsorship - FREE

712-722-3457

www.siouxcenterchamber.com  

Dinner Only: $25 

Team Mulligans: $20 

https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/ 
5201172996001110371

REGISTER HERE!

SAVE THE DATE

We try hard to stay on top of the news by scouring the local papers 
and websites for information about our members to include 
in our newsletter.  But we would hate to miss anything so would 
appreciate your help.  If you have news, congrats, awards, sympathies, 
events or any information about your business or your employees that 
you would like included in the next Chamber newsletter, please email 
it to me by the 22nd of the month.  We’d love to help share your news!

Submissions can be made to 
barbdh@siouxcenterchamber.com

SHARE WITH US
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01

07

13

15

May 1 is Children’s Day, Book Day at the 
Sioux Center Public Library.  Kids are 
invited to come to the library at 3:30pm to 
travel the world through activities, games 
and crafts!  All children will receive a free 
book at the end of the program.

Sioux Center Public Library welcomes Iowa 
author Linda McCann on Tuesday, May 7 
at 7:00pm. Linda will be giving a 
program on the Prisoners of War in Iowa 
after speaking with many people who 
worked with the POWs or got to know 
them, and she will share their memories.  
Join us for this free program and learn 
some Iowa history!

Come and see Dan Steiber at the Sioux 
Center Public Library on Monday, May 13 
at 7:00pm.  Dan will share about the 
history of barn quilts and the under-
ground railroad through Iowa in the 
1800s.  No registration required.  

Registration will open on May 15 for 
our summer programs to be held June 
through August.  Some of these 
programs do have a registration limit, so 
be sure to register early!  

 

FOR MORE INFO: 
 712-722-1700  

 

NEW ROUTES! 
 60-mile paved 
        (departing at 6 a.m.) 

 30-mile gravel 
        (departing at 8 a.m.) 

 30-mile paved 
        (departing at 8 a.m.) 

 

INCLUDES: 
Event T-shirt, brunch 

and prize drawings. 

 

REGISTER 
SOON 

ONLINE AT:     
wow9. 

eventbrite.com     

MAY 2019 LIBRARY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Sioux Center Library is looking for teen 
volunteers to help with our Summer 
Reading Program.  Application forms 
are available at the library.  

This is for students in 5th through 12th 
grade.  

Congratulations to Nic and Christine 
Smit (Ag Loan Officer, Sioux Center 
Primebank) on the birth of their baby 
girl Macyn Elisabeth. Born April 2, 
2019. 7 pounds, 11 ounces; 
21 inches long

Big sister Maddox is so excited!

CONGRATS 
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M DESIGN & PROMOTION 
INTRODUCES NEW WEBSITE

CONGRATS, THE PROPER PLACE

M Design & Promotions has launched a new website to better serve you!  
New features include increased product options and easier searchability, 
with additional services coming soon.  Contact them to help build business 
relationships, show appreciation to your best clients, attract & retain good 
employees, and reinforce positive feelings about your brand.  
Find out more at mdesignpromos.com.

Contact:	 Michelle Kuiken, Owner, 
		  Organizer + Coach
Company:	 The Proper Place
Cell Phone:	 602-697-5966
Email:		  mk@properplaceorganizing.com

The Proper Place is celebrating five years in business 
this spring! The professional organizing and coaching 
services offered by The Proper Place support 
households across Northwest Iowa to restore order, 
alleviate clutter, and find peace of mind. Owner, 
Organizer, and Coach, Michelle Kuiken says, “it has 
been an honor to serve Sioux Center and the 
surrounding communities for the past five years. I’ve 
learned so much and am thankful you have been
 willing to support this business concept.” 

The Proper Place began five years ago as a professional 
organizing business to help women restore order and 
de-clutter their busy lives. It has transformed beyond 
this initial concept into a service that educates 
regionally, partners with families, coaches around 
productivity, and organizes with true compassion. “I 
started the business because I have a passion for 

helping others, but I am amazed 
that it has been used to transform 
the mind set of women and 
families…that working toward more 
order in their homes will mean more 
time for life’s coveted priorities,” 
states Kuiken. 
“Less really does feel like more.”

According to NAPO.net, people 
spend 8,700 hours looking for 
things. That’s one whole year! 
And, most people only use 80% of 

the items in their house. Let’s celebrate the The Proper 
Place’s anniversary this season by getting rid of five 
things you no longer use!

Organizing and Productivity Tips  
you can start using today!
 
•	 Don’t multi-task. Focus on what’s at hand in order 

to complete each task fully before moving onto the 
next task. 

•	 Make the choice the first time. Don’t move things 
around without deciding what to do with them. 
Make the choice to put it where it belongs the first 
time you touch it. 

•	 End the day with a clean slate. Spend ten minutes 
each evening picking up, clearing counters, etc. Set 
yourself up for a successful tomorrow, today!

Find more order and ideas at: 
www.properplaceorganizing.com
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Now is a good time to get your family’s SPORTS PHYSICALS AND ANNUAL 
WELLNESS EXAMS. We offer a comprehensive head-to-toe evaluation 
and review immunizations of your child’s current health status during 
their appointment. Most insurance plans cover an annual wellness 
exam and physical with no co-pay required.

ATTENTION: A new law requires students to have their first dose of a meningitis 
vaccine prior to entry into 7th grade and a second dose prior to entry into 12th grade. 

ANNUAL WELLNESS EXAM INCLUDES:

•   Head to toe physical
•   Height, weight, BMI, heart rate, respiratory rate and blood pressure
•   Allergies
•   Medications
•   Immunizations (receiving any immunizations that are due)
•   Past medical history
•   Social history (risky behaviors - tobacco usage, choices in foods/caffeine use,      
    alcohol use, seat belt use to name a few)
•   Most importantly, this is an excellent opportunity for your provider to educate  
    your teen about healthy lifestyles and behaviors

We encourage you to check your insurance policy for your coverage benefits. 
If your child is not covered by an insurance policy and needs an athletic physical 
please contact us for options.

For more information or to download a 
permission form and athletic form, visit 

SIOUXCENTERHEALTH.ORG.
Sioux Center & Hull Medical Clinics

BETTER HEALTH
Kindergarten through 12th grade 

CALL TODAY to schedule an 
appointment with your provider. 

Sioux Center Clinic:   712.722.2609

Hull Clinic:   712.439.1315

Vi Bella April Market Open house, 
Saturday, May 4 from 9-12. 
Located at the home of Julie 
Hulstein - 1503 ‘Sunrise Circle, 
Sioux Center, IA.   

Shop and enjoy the beautiful 
Vi Bella jewelry. 

Vi Bella jewelry would make a 
beautiful Mother’s Day gift!

SAVE THE DATE!

Sioux Center Health would like to thank you for your support, 
your prayers, and for choosing our facilities for your health 
care needs. To show our appreciation, please join us for a 
fun evening as we celebrate 5 years in the new hospital. 

THURSDAY, MAY 16      4 - 7 PM      

SIOUX CENTER HEALTH PARKING LOT

- Variety of Food Trucks (Tickets available at the event for a free meal)  

- Inflatables    Face Painting    Mr. Twister    Explore Fire Truck,   
  Ambulance, and Helicopter

HAPPY 5 YEARS TO 
SIOUX CENTER HEALTH



In May, Link will be 
manufacturing and
celebrating it’s 
2,000,000th 
Cabmate® semi truck cab 
suspension. Since 1980, 
Link has been engineering 
and manufacturing 
Cabmate® right here in Sioux Center. Back in 2008, Link 
celebrated the manufacturing of its 1,000,000th Cabmate®. 
Over the past 39 years, Link has collaborated with top truck 
manufacturers to develop ride solutions for drivers.  We are 
thankful that our facilities are located in such a great com-
munity, and look forward to working towards building our 
3,000,000th Cabmate®.
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“I am so grateful for the 
opportunity to serve the 
people of the wonderful 
community that I call home.  
I’m excited to develop trusting 
relationships with patients and 
families by providing them with 
compassionate medical care.” 

Please help us welcome Claire Rozeboom, PA-C to the Family 

Medicine team at Sioux Center Health. Claire will being seeing 

patients in both the Sioux Center and Hull Medical Clinics 

starting April 23.     

Claire completed her Bachelor of Science in Biology from 

Northwestern College in Orange City and her Master of Physician 

Assistant Studies degree from University of Nebraska Medical 

Center in Omaha. Claire brings two years of clinical family medicine 

experience and most recently worked for Hegg Memorial Center 

in Rock Valley.

Claire Rozeboom, PA-C
Sioux Center Health Family Medicine Clinic

To schedule your appointment, 

call 712.439.1315. For more 

information about our services, 

visit SIOUXCENTERHEALTH.ORG.

To bring hope, health and healing to life.

CONGRATULATIONS 
GRETCHEN &
ZEUTENHORST 
FINANCIAL

CONGRATS 
LINK MFG

Gretchen Zomermaand, ChFC and her team at 
Zeutenhorst Financial, Inc of Sioux Center were 
awarded the Order of Excalibur Award for 
outstanding achievements in Financial Planning 
and Investment Management by AXA Advisors on 
Friday, March 29.
 
The Order of Excalibur Award recognizes financial 
advisors for outstanding achievement in new 
business and asset retention over a multi-year 
time period, symbolizing excellence in the 
profession and a commitment to clients.
 
Gretchen and her team focus on helping clients 
to address their short and long term financial 
goals. “I take very seriously the confidence that 
each client places in me and in my team. Our 
vision is to “Empower others through life’s 
journey, in His service”. I am grateful to our 
many clients for partnering with us through their 
journey, and am proud of my dedicated team of 
specialists for the excellence we deliver to our 
clients.” Gretchen has been providing trusted 
financial advice to the Sioux Center community 
and beyond since 1991, and joined AXA 
Advisors as a Registered Representative in 2007. 
She and her team continue to earn their clients' 
confidence by utilizing their expansive network to 
deliver excellent service.
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INTO THE
WOODS

JUNE 6 AT 6:30 PM • JUNE 7-8 AT 7:30 PM • JUNE 9 AT 2:00 PM
TE PASKE THEATER, SIOUX CENTER HIGHSCHOOL

 Tickets: $10 adults/$3 children in advance; $12 adults/$4 children at the door
Purchase tickets at the Sioux Center City Office,

by phone at 722-0761, or online at siouxcenterarts.ticketleap.com 

INTO THE WOODS
Music and Lyrics by STEPHEN SONDHEIM

Book by JAMES LAPINE 
Originally Directed on Broadway by James Lapine 

Orchestrations by Jonathan Tunick
INTO THE WOODS is presented through special arrangement with Music Theater International (MTI).  

All authorized performance materials are also supplied by MTI. 
www.MTIShows.com

SIOUX CENTER ARTS COMMUNIT Y THEATER PRESENTS

SIOUX CENTER ARTS EVENTS

BASICS TO OPERATING THEATRE LIGHT AND 
SOUND SYSTEMS CLASS
May 11, 9 am - 12 noon

TePaske Theatre

Cost: $15

Age: 15 and up

Registration Deadline: May 8

Class is limited to 10 participants

This class will teach you the basics of running lighting 
and sound for a theatre event in the TePaske Theatre. 

We will look at the equipment there and learn how to use 
it. We will not only be looking at what functions 
available in the equipment, but also when they should be 
used and some tips on how to use them well. The sound 
portion will also include some fundamentals of sound 
design such a choosing the right sounds, atmosphere, 
music composition, foley, timing and the Process. 
Hopefully by the end of the class you will have a basic 
understanding of how to use TePaske Theatre lighting 
and sound equipment and designing a sound that will 
move the audience and drive the show forward.

SIOUX CENTER ARTS SUMMER CELEBRATION 
MUSICAL: INTO THE WOODS

Music and Lyrics by Stephen Sondheim
Book by James Lapine. Originally Directed on 
Broadway by James Lapine. Orchestrations by 
Jonathan Tunick

“Into the Woods” is a modern twist on the beloved 
Brothers Grimm fairy tales. It follows a childless bak-
er and his wife, who venture into the woods to undo 
a witch’s curse. Along the way, they meet Cinderella, 
Little Red Riding Hood, Jack (of the Beanstalk) and 
Rapunzel, each on a quest to fulfill their deepest 
wish.

Performances: 
Thursday, June 6—6:30pm Friday, June 7—7:30pm
Saturday, June 8—7:30pm Sunday, June 9—2:00pm

Tickets can be purchased online for $10/adults and 
$3/children (12 and under), or at the door for 
$12/adults and $4/children (12 and under)

The show will be directed by Kate Henreckson, 
music directed by Heidi Felhaffer, and produced by 
Suzie Doubet-Schuld. Into the Woods is presented 
through special arrangement with Music Theater 
International (MTI). All authorized performance 
materials are also supplied by MTI. 
www.MTIShows.com
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LOCAL CREW TO UPDATE 
ALL ELECTRIC METERS

This spring and summer, Sioux Center Municipal 
Utilities will continue to replace all residential and 
commercial electric meters with advanced meters 
as part of a city-wide update to improve services.
 
Electric meters are located on the outside of 
homes and businesses, and the local SCMU 
electric department staff will be replacing the 
existing meter for each customer. The updated 
meter is paid for by SCMU.
 
When the meter is switched out, the home or 
business will experience a very brief outage. 
People may have to reset clocks and other 
devices.
 
Advanced meters are utility meters that link with 
a central system to remotely measure customers 
utility use. They also offer the capability of 
identifying outages to help restore power quickly 
and reading meters at the same time and date 
each month to help customers better understand 
their monthly utility usage.
 
People can direct questions about this meter 
update to Fedders at the City Office, at 
712-722-0761.

extended hours
for Substance Use Disorder Services

seasons is temporarily offering

to schedule an evaluation, please contact 800-242-5101

Sheldon

Sioux center

spencer

storm lake

118 N 2nd Ave

147 South Main

201 E. 11th Street

608 Geneseo Street

WALK 
mental 

health awareness
for 

Central Park
502 N. Main Ave
Sioux Center, IA

Register today at 

seasons

Sat, May 1 1th

https://bit.ly/2OiMtm3

hosted by

FREE kids’ carnival following the WALK!

9 AM - 12 PM



MONTHLY NEWSLETTER
PAGE 10

NEWS & FASCINATING FACTS
About our Members

Join us for  
Mid-Sioux Opportunity Inc.’s  
15th Annual Golf  Tournament 

Friday, June 21, 2019 
The Ridge Golf  Course 

Sioux Center, Iowa 
www.siouxcenterridge.com 

 4-Person Best Ball 
 18 Holes 
 $200 Per Team of  4 
 

For registration information  
please call Melany Roling at 

712-786-2001 
or visit our website 
www.midsioux.org 

COME JOIN THE FUN! 

 12:00 p.m. Shotgun Start 
 Meal & Awards 
 Ceremony Around 

5:00 p.m. 

We’ve begun taking Head Start 
applications for the upcoming preschool 
season (September 2019 through May 
2020). Head Start is a free, federally 
funded program for preschool children from 
income eligible families. If you know of 
anyone that has children 3-4 years of age, 
please send them our way!
 
Mid-Sioux Opportunity food pantry in Sioux 
County is running low on food donations. If 
you feel called to donate, please contact us 
at 712-722-3611 or hfaber@midsioux.org.
 
We have begun taking Disaster application 
for the flooding that happened in March 
of 2019. The deadline has been extended 
to May 12, 2019. If you know of anyone 
affected by the flooding in Sioux County 
please refer them to contact us at 
712-722-3611 or hfaber@midsioux.org 
for more information.

MID-SIOUX NEWS 
AND UPDATES

CONGRATS, SHARI
Shari Kastein Honored in Washington, DC

Family Crisis Centers is proud to announce that Shari Kastein, Executive Director, 
was recently honored as a 2019 recipient of the Special Courage Award by the 
Office for Victims of Crime of the US Department of Justice.  The Special Courage 
Award is given to individuals for "exceptional perseverance and determination in 
dealing with victimization and bravely aiding other victims."  

Shari was flown to Washington, DC to accept her award on Friday, April 12 during 
National Crime Victims' Rights Week.  You can read more in the press release 
from the Department of Justice here:  https://www.justice.gov/opa/pr/justice-de-
partment-honor-crime-victim-advocates.

Congratulations, Shari, on a well-deserved and honorable achievement!
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Friday, May 3
New Life Reformed Church
Meal served from 5:30-6:30 pm (Freewill donation: 
Smoked pulled pork sandwiches, beans, chips, and 
cookies)

Auction from 6:30-9:00 pm
 
Kid’s activities will be available throughout the night for 
ages 2-10.
 
List of items can be found at 
www.atlasauction.blogspot.com
 
Donations accepted until May 2 at Noon.

ATLAS OF SIOUX CENTER 
ANNUAL COMMUNITY AUCTION

Sioux Center Christian School is excited to offer a new 
summer supervision opportunity for kids of the 
community!  
 Tales and Trails Summer Camp is a quality, 
Christ-centered, educational, and fun experience 
available for students who are currently in TK - 5th 
grade.

Kids will participate in a variety of theme-related 
experiences each week, plus enjoy times of outdoor 
play and in-town field trips.  Kids will love the various 
themes, such as “Sensational Science”, “Excited 
Explorers”, and “Patriotic Parade”, with activities, 
crafts, and explorations that center around the week’s 
theme and connect to various throughlines 

taught at school.

Morning, afternoon, and all-day options are 
available, plus you can sign up on a per-week basis, 
with ten weeks of camp available (June 3 - August 
9).

For all the details, go to www.siouxcenterchristian.
com > Parent Center > Tales and Trails Summer 
Camp, or stop by, or call the school office at 
712-722-0777.  This camp is OPEN to ALL CHILDREN 
in the community who are currently in TK - 5th 
grade. Share the news with your co-workers, friends 
and neighbors who may be looking for summer 
supervision for their children. Limited space is 
available each week, so sign up soon! 


